
At Whittington, we want to       

ensure that you are making        

excellent progress in all subjects. 

We will be using our progress 

maps so that teachers can          

continue to plan lessons that 

build upon what you already 

know and can do. 
We want to help you catch up with any learning that 

you may have missed due to COVID-19 lockdown. 
To support your behaviour by looking at what 

works well in ‘Good To Be Green’ and what 

needs changing. 

We want to use your talents to  create an          

outdoor environment that improves our mental    

health and well-being. 

In EYFS, we are going to share more of your     

learning through tapestry so that your parents 

can see all the fantastic things you are doing. 

To continue to train the governors so that 

they can support the improvements          

in our school.  


